Dear Parents/Guardians,
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year at Gracewood Elementary!

[bookmark: _gjdgxs]I am honored to serve as the principal at Gracewood and excited to have your child(ren) as part of our school. We are committed to providing quality learning experiences in a safe, orderly, and friendly school environment. We are committed to providing the best instructional practices to ensure the academic success of all students. It is our sincere intent to provide a high-quality and purposeful education that will prepare our students to be lifelong learners and productive citizens.
 
We look forward to working with each of you. Through a strong relationship between home and school, we will be better equipped to meet the needs of our students.

Please know that I will be available to you when needed, and I know that together we can help our students SOAR high like eagles!

Dr. Renee Perry, Principal
 

